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 FACULTY OF HEALTH SCIENCES DEPARTMENT OF HAEMATOLOGY      
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21 September 2010

Editor-in-Chief
Mediterranean Journal of Hematology and Infectious Diseases
Thank you kindly for considering our paper, titled “Decreased CD10 expression in the bone marrow of HIV positive patients”, for publication in your journal. The authors would greatly appreciate any and all input which may contribute to the quality of this work.

This work is not under active consideration for publication, has not been accepted for publication, nor has it been published, in full or in part (except in abstract form). I confirm that the study has been approved by the Research and Ethics committee of the University of Pretoria, South Africa.
Kind regards
[image: image1.emf]
Dr Annemarie van de Vyver

Department Internal Medicine

University of Pretoria, Kalafong Hospital  
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